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The Reverend Edward F. Smith 
Pastor 
Duke Memorial United Methodist Church 
504 West Chapel Hill Street 
Durham, North Carolina 27701 

Dear Ed: 

Thank you very much for your letter of August 10, 1981 , 

As l understand it from your letter, I can inform both my 
own Bishop, Bishop L. Scott Allen, and Bishop of the North 
Carolina Conference, Bishop Wi 11 iam R. Cannon, that I am now 
affiliated to the Duke Memorial United Methodist Charge Conference . 

Thank you very much for your help in this rega r d . 
appreciate it if you will let me know as soon as the 
for your Charge Conference, so that l can make plans 
possible to be with you. 

Thanks again for your help in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rober~ 
RTY I j a 

w i 11 
date is set 
if at all 
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